

Cloud Development Tools Steering Committee Calls

Agenda & Notes

2020-03-05

Discussion Topic	Moderator	Min
Approval of minutes from February 20	Martha	5
Marketing update		5
Technical priorities		50

Attendees

1. Martha Benitez - Red Hat
2. David Festal - Red Hat
3. Jean Roussel Personna - Ericsson
4. Mario Lorioed - Red Hat
5. Sopot Cela - Red Hat
6. Sven Efftinge - Typefox
7. Tamir Menahem - SAP
8. Tim deBoer - IBM
9. Gorkem Ercan - Red Hat
10. Paul Buck - Eclipse Foundation

Past Action Items

- ~~Martha: ensure LSP slides are in the drive. DONE, updated odt file to pdf~~
- ~~Paul B: share a template to use for the technical priorities introduction~~
 - ~~See slides 6, 7, 8, 9 and 10 added to the [Technical Priorities](#) deck.~~
- ~~Join the Cloud Dev Tools Slack workspace—~~
https://join.slack.com/t/eec-dev-tools-wg/shared_invite/enQtOTgzOTUzMDYyNTY1LWJhNzYxNzIwMzZmOTFhYTc4YWQzYml3ZDAzZGRmMjRjY2FjNmY3ODYyMGM5NTc3ZjI5M2EyYzFiMjg4ZDg1NjI
- Action: schedule a roadmap conversation for an upcoming call
- All: continue work with their companies to get approval/payment of the participation fees for 2020
- All: Send along ideas for the achievements we'd like to see from the WG coming out of 2020

Action Items from this Meeting

- ~~Tamir / David to add links to workspace definition slide~~
- ~~Martha to provide contact info to Sopot and Jean Rousel to discuss Tracing Protocol~~
- Paul B to confirm the date of the Board meeting with Sven
- Paul B to follow up on / update <https://www.eclipse.org/eec/>
- Gorkem to add more details to the “IDE extensions for serverless and FaaS” initiative slide

- Tim to merge initiative 5 into workspace definition slide
- Schedule another session with Wayne Beaton about the specification process

Notes

- Approval of minutes from [Feb 20](#)
 - Unanimously approved
- Marketing update (Productive Meeting)
 - Member invoicing sent last week
 - Open VSX Registry requires board approval (March meeting); will stand up before that and transition to Eclipse later. Marketing budget line item.
 - Website creation plan and [timeline](#) presented. Marketing Sub Committee responsible for content creation. Content will also be augmented with relevant blog posts from [planeteclipse.org](#). Website is targeted to be live at the end of March for promotion.
 - Event planning discussed in detail
 - Summit at EclipseCon 2020 (move to next meeting due to time constraints to determine level of interest and advocacy; generally a good idea and seems viable from a logistics pov).
 - Tim: there was also discussion on what to do for upcoming events, e.g. for KubeCon it was too late to request a booth but will have swag [stickers] available to promote the ECD WG
- [Technical priorities:](#)
 - Standard developer Workspace definition [Tamir - SAP]
 - Mario asked what the next step for this initiative would be, considering work is underway
 - Paul suggested starting a specification and inviting Wayne Beaton back to describe the process in more detail and based on an example
 - Gorkem had concerns about starting a specification this early in the development of the idea but Paul reassured the group that specifications evolve before becoming standards/fixed
 - Extension library / registry [Sven - Typefox]
 - Tim asked if there's resolution on how to handle metadata for particular use cases like Che
 - Sopot mentioned he discussed this with Sven and although not all the technical specifics have been decided yet there is agreement that this is an important use case that should be handled.
 - There will be a follow up call with interested parties to agree on the next actions
 - Question from Tamir
 - IDE extensions for serverless and functions-as-a-service [Gorkem - Red Hat]
 - The initiative as presented is a bit fuzzy, Gorkem will add some more content to clarify
 - Extensions to LSP, DAP, and establishing a tracing protocol [Sopot/Mickael - Red Hat]
 - David brought up the importance of highlighting how central these protocols are for cloud IDEs; Tim seconded this.
 - The slide was updated to reflect this point
 - Tracing protocol was missing from the current slide due to lack of communication. Jean Rousel and Sopot to follow up
 - Running developer tools in containers (overlaps with Tekton / pipelines) [Tim - IBM]
 - This initiative overlaps/extends the workspace definition one thus they will be merged since this really is a special use case of the workspace definition

- Other topics?
 - While browsing for information about the ECD Tim found this:
<https://www.eclipse.org/ecd>

This needs to be updated to reflect current progress of the WG, Paul B to follow up on it

- Next meeting scheduled for Thursday, March 19 at 11:00 EST